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Upcoming Ramp Closures for I-95/SR 896 Interchange Bridge 
Girder Installation  

 
Newark – The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces the second stage of bridge girder 
installation for the new southbound I-95 to southbound SR 896 flyover ramp from is anticipated to start on 
January 31, 2024 (weather permitting).   
 
This stage requires overnight closures of the southbound I-95 off ramp to southbound SR 896 as well as a lane 
closure on southbound I-95 over 4 nights - tentatively scheduled for January 31, February1, February 5 and 
February 6.  The ramp detour is shown below: 
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Detailed information regarding the timing of the lane and ramp closures will be issued once the dates are 
confirmed. 
 
The public is encouraged to visit the project website 95896improvements.com  to sign up for text/email alerts 
regarding construction-related closures. 
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